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FISCAL NOTE, 85TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 14, 2017

TO: Honorable Lyle Larson, Chair, House Committee on Natural Resources
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2180 by Flynn (relating to the Sulphur River Basin Authority, following

recommendations of the Sunset Advisory Commission.), Committee Report 1st House,
Substituted

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

The bill would partially implement recommendations made by the Sunset Advisory Commission
(Commission) regarding the Sulphur River Basin Authority (SRBA). According to the
Commission, no fiscal impact to local government is anticipated for the provision prescribing
application of the Sunset Act to SRBA, because provisions requiring a Sunset review every 12
years and requiring SRBA to pay for those reviews already exist in current law.

Source Agencies: 116 Sunset Advisory Commission, 580 Water Development Board, 582
Commission on Environmental Quality
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